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TO: Sharon Hoffman, Kearney Noon Rotary Club 

FROM: Scott Hayden, Park & Recreation Director 

DATE: April 18, 2017 

RE: Rotary Nature Barn Enhancements 
 
 

The City of Kearney Park and Recreation Department greatly appreciates the gift 
to enhance the Rotary Nature Barn at Cottonmill Park.  The gift was put to great 
use as a new vertical cage was purchased for the animals; a colorful Rotary 
Nature Barn sign was installed;  as well as an outdoor information bulletin board.  
The costs for each amenity were as follows: 
 Cage:  $   320.99 
 Sign:   $   144.00 
 Sign post/install $     16.50 
 Bulletin Board: $   689.00 
 TOTAL:  $1,170.49 
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